This page was exported from - Caledon Citizen
Export date: Sat Apr 19 12:52:31 2025/ +0000 GMT

No change in trash collection for holiday

This coming Monday (Feb. 16) is the Family Day holiday, but that will have no impact on garbage collection in Caledon.
Peel Region reports collection days will not be changing in town during the week as aresult of the holiday.
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